
 

 

August 27, 2021 
Green Municipal Fund  
Federation of Canadian Municipalities  
24 Clarence Street  
Ottawa, Ontario  
K1N 5P3  
 
 
Re: Confirmation of financial contribution for GMF application: City of Port Moody Tracking and 
Analysis of City Owned Buildings project, City of Port Moody, Community Building Monitoring and 
Analysis projects 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
 
This letter is to confirm that the City of Port Moody will make cash contributions of $6,000 to undertake 
the City of Port Moody Tracking and Analysis of City Owned Buildings project for which funding is 
requested from the Green Municipal Fund.  
 
The City of Port Moody acknowledges that should this application be approved, no further projects 
within the municipality will be eligible under the above noted funding initiative through the Green 
Municipal Fund’s Community Buildings Retrofit initiative. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Paul Rockwood 
General Manager of Finance and Technology 
City of Port Moody 

 


